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Dear Committee, 

 

I am forever appalled by the lack of humane feeling people have for other living 

creatures. I cannot understand how they can gain enjoyment from the suffering of 

others--specifically betting on greyhound dogs in racing. These gentle dogs suffer 

horrific injuries and terrible confinement in cages all for the entertainment of people. 

Their cages are stacked and they have little ability to stand or move. I cannot imagine 

in good conscientiousness people can allow for this--and in my state of Oregon. I am 

in favor of HB 4051, stopping this betting, including on the internet. I am seventy-four 

years old and wish in my life time that at least my state of Oregon supports humane 

practices toward other living creatures. I'd like to see the end of greyhound racing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hillary Tiefer 


